
December 22, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 

Straightline Kentucky 
d--------------h 

Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

RE: Case No. 2022-00400 
McKinney Water District 
Miller Travel Out of Country January 16-30, 2023 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

I am currently assisting McKinney Water District with their rate application to Kentucky Public Service 
Commission. The response to the first Request for Information for this case is due January 23, 2023. 

I will be travelling to Israel and Jordan during January 16-30, 2023. During that time, I will have limited 
access to internet to communicate with and provide assistance to the District. 

I respectfully request a fourteen day extension until February 6, 2023 for the due date so that I can 
assist the District with their response. 

Sincerely, 

Robert K. Miller 


